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December 2, 2022 
 
SFMTA Board of Directors 
San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 
One South Van Ness Avenue, Seventh Floor 
San Francisco, California 94103-5417 
 
Re:  SFMTA CAC Recommendation 
 
Dear Directors: 
 
In our Citizens’ Advisory Council meeting on December 1, 2022, the Council considered the 
following recommendation: 
 
CAC MOTION 221201.02 
 

In order to improve accessibility and the transit experience at Muni stops, the SFMTA CAC 
urges the SFMTA to, as soon and quickly as feasible, remove vehicle parking at all transit 
stops to the extent possible under its authority, making additional improvements as a 
follow-up where deemed necessary. 

 
It is the opinion of the SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council that the proposed recommendation 
would be of significant benefit to the citizenry of San Francisco and the San Francisco Municipal 
Transportation Agency.  
 
Sincerely,  
  

  For 
Michael Chen, Chair 
SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council 
 
cc:    SFMTA Citizens’ Advisory Council 


